
 

June 5, 2020 

 

Greetings Brentwood Families,    

 

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 30, 2020 with the last distribution on 

June 29, 2020.  Starting the week of June 8th, food will be distributed two (2) days per week, 

Monday and Thursday. Monday’s distribution will contain three (3) days of breakfast/lunches 

and Thursday’s distribution will contain four (4) days of breakfast/lunches.  

 

Finalizing the 2019-2020 School Year  

• District-owned laptop returns will be held on June 9th and 10th between the hours of 9 am 

and 2:30 pm. Families are asked to return laptops at the Brownsville Road entrance of the 

High School. Please call the MS/HS office with any questions.  

 

Learning Tomorrow Together Reopening Plan 2020-2021 

 

• The guidelines for Reopening of Schools was released this week. Step 1 of the process is 

to create a Health and Safety plan that must be approved by the Board of School 

Directors and submitted to PDE. The template was released Friday June 5 in the 

afternoon. The District will begin to work on the plan the week of June 22-June 26, 2020. 
 

• The Parent Survey is currently open and will remain open until June 12, 2020. At this 

time, over 150 families have responded. Some of the responses have been very detailed 

and provided specifics for how we can improve. If a family has not completed the survey 

yet, we encourage you to do so and provide specific feedback. We will share this 

information at an upcoming board meeting.  
 

• A senior class update was released today by Dr. Olexa. Graduation will occur in-person 

on July 10, 2020. Dr. Olexa will continue to provide detailed updates as the date draws 

near.  
 

• The School Board meeting for Monday, June 8 will be held virtually. The Zoom link and 

agenda will be posted on Monday, June 8 by 9:30 am. The meeting link will be activated 

by 6:45 pm and closed when the meeting begins promptly at 7 pm. Please be sure to enter 

your first and last name when joining the meeting.  
 

• The School Board meeting for Monday, June 15, will be held in the MS/HS cafeteria at 7 

pm. Visitors are to enter using the Activity (15) door. The cafeteria will be set-up to abide 

by social distancing restrictions.  


